
 
 

 

 

CRRA Hartford Landfill  

Expression of Interest for Soils 

 

The Connecticut Resources Recovery Authority (CRRA) is in the process of closing 

its Hartford Landfill.   The final phase of closure is expected to begin in 2011 and CRRA 

is now accepting regulated fill soils (acceptance criteria attached), and clean fill (as 

defined in RCSA 22a-209-1) to grade the landfill in preparation for the final cap in that 

area.  CRRA currently has capacity for several tens of thousands of cubic yards and can 

provide competitive disposal rates for such fill.    

 

Because this material will be placed underneath the synthetic membrane cover, CRRA 

will consider soils that exceed the I/C RSR standard. In this case, CTDEP approval as a 

special waste will be required.   

 

Additionally, CRRA may accept topsoil and sand materials meeting RDEC and GBPMC 

at no charge, provided such materials meet certain physical specifications.   

 

Please contact David Bodendorf at 860-757-7721 if you have any questions or if you 

have soil that may meet these criteria.  

 

This is neither a solicitation to buy nor an offer to accept any soil. CRRA reserves the 

right to reject all prospective increments of soil. Pricing for specific increments of soil 

will be negotiated on a case-by-case basis. Acceptance of soils for the Hartford Landfill 

capping project will be pursuant to an agreement between CRRA and the delivering 

party.  


